
Grenfell Action Group are calling for the TMO to organise an Emergency Resident,s Meetin8 to be 

held early one evening on the week commencing Monday June 

This will give residents the chance to ask questions and prov~MO with an opportunity to 

explain to us what has occurred with regards to power s~.gr~s at Grenfell Tower and why no 

remedial action was taken earlier despite warnin~t electrical appliances were catching on fire? 
Residents may also wish to discuss the matt~4ff compensation, if there is any emergency fund 
available and how the TMO intend to_,j~t~hings right for all the distress caused. 
We will look forward hearing bac~m you with details of when you plan for the meeting we have 
requested to take place. 

Regards, 
Edward Daffarn/.-/ 

Grenfell Ac " Group 

http://gf~nfellactionF~roup.wordpress.com/ 

From: pdunkerton@ <ctmo,orl~.uk 

To: ~ 

CC: srumbl.e@ ",ctmo org,uk; j ones@kctmo.org, uk; dw[Iks@kc~tmo,o~g.uk 
Date: Thu, 30 May 2013 09:07:31 +0100 

Subject: RE: Resident’s Meeting 

Eddie, 

Thank you for your emait, 

t would agree that tl~e TMO need to provide full explanation to the cause of the problem and 
the remedy required, however we are still looking into the matter and completing our 
process of inspecting resident appliances which have been reported as faulty. 

We can assure you that the electrical supply has been made safe and the M&E team are 
working for long term solution and protection. 

I will ensure you, and other residents, that we will notify you as soon as we know the fault. 

Regards 

w: www.kctmo.or.q..uk 

a~ Network Hub, First Floor 300 Kensa~ Road, WIO 51~E 
¯ r~3 Safe.re pTini:in2, p ea~-_- thin’.: about the environment 

Fro~: Edward Daffarn ~ 
Ssnt= 30 Nay 2013 08:~,-6 

Paul Dunkerton 
~bje~t: Eesident’s iVleetincj 
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Dear Paul, 
Following the events of the past few days the Lancaster West Residents Association, the Grenfell 

Tower Leasholders Association and the Grenfell Action Group are calling for the TMO to organise an 

Emergency Resident’s Meeting to be held over the next few days. 

This will give the TMO an opportunity to explain to residents what has occurred with regards to 

power surges at Grenfell Tower and why no remedial action was taken earlier despite warnings that 

electrical appliances were catching on fire. 
Residents may also wish to discuss the matter of compensation and how the TMO intend to put 

things right for all the distress caused. 

I look forward to hearing back from you at the earliest opportunity. 
Kind regards, 

Edward Daffarn 
Grenfell Action Group. 

http://grenfellactiongroup.wordpress.com/ 
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